Tuesday, Oct. 22, 2019

Mayor's Update

Newton for a shuttle bus connection to Newtonville.

The MBTA alerted us that as a
safety precaution, the
Newtonville Commuter Rail
station is closed at least through
tomorrow, Wednesday, Oct. 23,
while an engineering team
assesses the condition of the
stairs.

Trains are not stopping in
Newtonville. All passengers
heading to Newtonville must
detrain and board at West

The MBTA at this time can not say when the station will reopen.

When we get more information, we’ll post it on the homepage at newtonma.gov.

You can check the MBTA Commuter Rail Alerts page here.

Warmly,

Ruthanne
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https://www.mbta.com/alerts/commuter-rail
https://www.facebook.com/NewtonHealthandHumanServices
https://twitter.com/NewtonHealth

